
We would like to thank the following firms for submitting their Request for Qualifications 
for Professional Architectural / Engineering Services.   

Arceneaux Wilson & Cole 
Komatsu Architecture 
BRW Architects 
JQ Engineering 
Cutright Prihoda Architects 
Rawley McCoy & Assoc. 

After much consideration we have chosen to begin negotiations with Cutright Prihoda 
Architects and JQ Engineering.   

Thank you, 

Jackson County 

 


